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As a member of the community, looking to build my home just miles from where this solar
project will be built. I do not want it, I do not want the health ramifications, the loss of habitat
for the wildlife. The loss of property value and for the community to hold its stature. No one
will want to move their families here. My husband and I deeply oppose this project.

Sara Marsh
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